
I am an Oregon citizen and come from a family of outdoorsmen, and I oppose sb941. This 

measure isn't going to make it harder for criminals to get their hands on weapons illegally, this 

will however make it inconvenient for law abiding people to sell their weapons. I think that the 

idea about having some sort of marking on the identification cards has some merit, but I do not 

support sb941.  

 

I OPPOSE SB941  

DO NOT PASS THIS 

THIS IS A VIOLATION OF OUR CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHTS!  

Sincerely, 

       -Destin Wilde 

 


